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Schools, not to mention local businesses, can use their marquees to thank school 

board members for their service to the community during January. Here are a few suggest-

ed messages to place on marquees, to post on bulletin boards, to display on electronic 

signs or to send out as tweets or via other social media: 

 School boards chart the course for student 
success

 We appreciate our school board

 Thanks, school board, for a job well done

 School boards are leaders for learning

 School Boards: Charting the Course for 
Student Success

 School boards lead so students can achieve

 Thank a school board member today

 School boards serve so our children will learn

 Strong Schools = Strong Communities Thank 
You, School Board Members

 Our school board earns an A+

 January 2020
School Board Recognition Month

Thank you, School Board Members

 School board members:

neighbors helping neighbors


